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BRADFORD NUT

22 Edmund Street

Bradford

BD5 0BH

Email: contact@bradfordnut.org
Tel: (01274) 414664

Fax: (01274) 414665

Minutes of the General Meeting held on 11th November, 2008 
Apologies:  James Dean, Steve Boddy.
Minutes:   Agreed as a true record.
Matters Arising:  The issue of Early Years Funding is to go to Council tomorrow and we will know the outcome on Thursday 13th Nov.

Correspondence:  
No More Landmines Campaign – received a letter of thanks for donation.
No More Landmines Campaign – a lesson pack with materials is available.

182/08 – European H&S Week (Risk Assessment) – materials for risk assessing pupil behaviour available, on www.bradfordnut.org
Annual Conference Motions:  
Seven motions were presented and six chosen by voting as follows:-

Pay Claim and Policy 2009 – 24 votes

Teachers’ Rights – 24 votes

SATs, Testing & League Tables – 22 votes

Anti Academies – 21 votes

Restructuring Education – 21 votes

Campaigning & Organising Strategy – 15 votes


Globalisation – 14 votes

The first six were adopted.

Reports and discussion

Pay Campaign
Ian Murch & Patrick Murphy reported on developments.  The recent ballot obtained a YES vote but in a lower turnout than the previous ballot and with a smaller margin.  The Executive have decided not to call strike action.  The result in Bradford was amongst the highest in the country with 32% turnout and 59% in favour.
KS2 SATs
Following the abolition of KS3 SATs we now need to campaign for the scrapping of KS2 SATs and of League Tables.  We need a replacement system of assessment which does not create even more work for teachers and which will not allow the retention of League Tables.  Suggestions for activities included campaigning in city centre; holding a conference for parents.  A working group will be formed to plan and coordinate the campaign with Primary members encouraged to get involved.
BSF
Stuart Davies reported.  Phase 2 secondary schools to open Sept 2010 (Beckfoot, Hanson, Greenhead and Grange)  Phase 2 Primary Specials to open late 2009/early 2010.  We will send a synopsis of problems faced during phase 1 to the reps in the phase 2 schools.
For schools not in any BSF Phase there is a council plan out for limited consultation which details future plans for those schools.  Some become Academies, others Federations.  Bradford Council is requiring a “Raising Achievement Plan” from additional schools.  Under the National Challenge all schools  with less then 30% 5 A to C at GCSE have to have such a plan.   Bradford is including all those with less than 40% 5 A to C at GCSE.  Thornton and BVG are refusing to comply.  New Executive Member for Education on the Council is Michael Kelly.

National Challenge to go on the agenda of the next meeting.

Class Size
John Howarth reported.  In some parts of the city roles are rising rapidly with the influx of people coming to Bradford.  There are not the spaces to put extra classrooms so some classes of 35 and 36 are appearing.  To monitor the problem.
Nominations

NUT General Secretary, Christine Blower’s name was put forward by Ian Murch, Seconded by Stephen Pickles.  Carried.

CBC No names were put forward – to carry forward to the next meeting.

A.O.B.
Next Meeting Dec 9th

The General Meeting closed at 6:23
